Ad-Hoc Website Blocking – Roseann Erwin
(Senate Approval)


From: Erwin, Roseann 
Sent: Wednesday, September 12, 2018 4:28 PM
To: Bearden, Joshua <JBearden@losmedanos.edu>; Duldulao, Abigail <ADuldulao@losmedanos.edu>
Subject: Nomination for Ad Hoc Committee on Website Blocking

Hi Josh & Abbey,

I am resubmitting my nomination for the Senate’s Ad-Hoc Committee on Website Blocking (below). Thanks!

=====

Dear Academic Senate,

I am submitting my nomination for the Ad-Hoc Committee on Website Blocking.

I have engaged with my librarian colleagues around the District and the state in order to research best practices with regard to this issue. I have also sought advice from my peers at the American Library Association. I have learned a lot about web filtering in relation to censorship and academic freedom, and I care deeply about the issue.

I am confident that there is a way to protect our network without compromising the privacy and curricular needs of our students and faculty. I am determined to resolve this issue in a way that serves both student and faculty needs and includes us in official District processes. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Respectfully,

Roseann Erwin
Brentwood Librarian
Los Medanos College

Phone: (925) 473-7572
Email: rerwin@losmedanos.edu


